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June 29, 2023 
 
 
TO WHOM IT MAY CONCERN: 
 
This letter certifies that Hebrew College is accredited by the New England 
Commission of Higher Education.  The College's accreditation encompasses its 
arrangements with Kivunim and Young Judea through which the College awards 
credit for the gap year programs offered by those organizations. 

 
 
Questions about the accreditation status of Hebrew College should be directed to 
the offices of the New England Commission of Higher Education. 
 

 
 
Patricia O’Brien, SND 
Senior Vice President of the Commission 
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